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NOTE FOR FILE – RESPONSES TO IMPORTER QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

Background 
 
On 18 March 2014, the date of initiation of the above investigation, the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commission) wrote to all known possible importers of deep drawn stainless steel sinks from China (the 
goods). Among these possible importers, the Commission identified several importers considered to be 
the largest importers of the gods by volume, and requested their participation in the investigation by 
completion of an Importer Questionnaire, which requested information as to: 
 

• supplier details; 
• imported goods (including cost to import and sell);  
• forward orders; and 
• Australian sales. 

 
The due date for responses to the Importer Questionnaire was set as 14 April 2014. 
 
Responses received 
 
As of 22 April 2014, the Commission has received response to the Importer Questionnaire from the 
following importers: 
 

• GWA Group Limited 
• International Research and Marketing Corp Pty Ltd 
• Everhard Industries Pty Ltd 

 
The Commission may seek to visit these importers to conduct verification of information provided in 
their responses to the Importer Questionnaire. 


